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NOTICES OF NON-RENEWAL, CANCELLATIONS AND NON-PAYMENTS IN 

LOUISIANA, ALABAMA AND MISSISSIPPI 
 
 
 
 
Due to conditions in Louisiana, Alabama and Mississippi in the wake of Hurricane Katrina, WE 
are temporarily suspending the sending of notices of non-renewal and cancellation in affected 
areas in these states.   
 
The collections department has already suspended sending notices of cancellation for 
nonpayment of premium to insureds and brokers in these states. 
 
Please notify your underwriters to discontinue sending notices of non-renewals and cancellations 
to insureds and brokers in affected areas within these states. 
 
We anticipate that within the next several days the insurance departments of these states will 
issue guidelines governing cancellations and non-renewals. We will notify you as soon as we 
receive such information. 


